
 

 

 

 
2nd July 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Year 6 Leavers Fun Day – Tuesday 20th July 
 
Due to the current restrictions, we are disappointed that it has not been possible to 
organise the usual End of Year celebrations for Year 6.  You have already had news 
of our new date for the Leavers’ Service on Monday 19th July.  We would like to inform 
you of our plans for the Tuesday of our final week. 
 
Children should attend school at their normal time on Tuesday 20th July in non-uniform 
but with suitable clothing and footwear for the day ahead.  If the weather is fine, the 
children will walk down to Beacon Park with the Year 5/6 staff and enjoy a relaxed 
morning playing games at the park.  If the weather means that this is not feasible, we 
will stay in school and organise fun activities within the classroom during the morning. 
Everyone will walk back to Chadsmead in time for lunch from Dimbles Fish Bar in the 
classroom, which will be provided by the school.  (Please complete the form overleaf 
to select lunch options). 
 
During the afternoon, children will attend a silent disco in the hall between 1-2pm 
provided by Aspire People.  The remainder of the afternoon will be spent participating 
sports activities on the school field or if necessary in the hall.  The school day will end 
at the normal time. 
 
We are hopeful that restrictions will be lifted from 19th July to enable these plans to 
happen and for the Year 6’s to enjoy their final days at Chadsmead together.  We will 
of course make any necessary adaptations to our plans should we need to remain as 
two separate Y6 bubbles. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs G Grainger and the Y5/6 Staff 
 
 

 


